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9 May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

In order to support your child's smooth transition to Trafalgar School, we require lots of information from you.  

You have been emailed registration details to begin this process. Please use the details to log onto your 
child(ren)’s application, to review and submit your data collection forms.  

We will write to you in the coming weeks to invite you to your 1:1 meeting with a member of staff which will be 
an opportunity for us to learn more about your family.  

For those of you who were unable to make our New Parent Induction Evening, here is a link to the new school 
website which includes lots of useful information and many answers to more frequently asked questions: Year 6 
Transition - Trafalgar School - Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow. 

If you require support accessing the data collection forms, please contact llove@trafalgarschool.org.uk.   
  

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
  

Your sincerely, 

  

Miss G Pearse 
Head of School  
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